NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Fisheries aid notification

Start of publication: 31.05.2016
End of publication: indefinite

The Pdllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet a notice pursuant to paragraph 27(7) of Decree No
19 of the Minister for Rural Affairs of 25.11.2015 entitled “implementation of the Community-led local
development strategy”.

The Agency for Agricultural registers and information reports that applications will be received as from 1
July 2016. the purpose of

the support is to support the implementation of the local fisheries management strategy, that is to say,
the implementation of projects, please

submit the application documents: more detailed information can also be found in the Regulation giving
rise to the publication of the notice at the e-mail address info@pria.ee or by post to the address of the
PRIA centre, letter 4, Tartu 51010:

https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/127112015003

Pdllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet
Tartu, TARTU COUNTY, letter 4
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